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Dear Friends of APL and array processing languages,  

Following the successful  APL Berlin 2000 conference I am glad to forward to 
you the first announcement of APL2010 in Berlin from the chairman of the 
conference, Gerald Dittrich.

We would like to inform you that the global APL2010 conference is taking 
place again in Berlin from

13 to 16 September 2010 
at the Technical University (TU) 

The members of APL Germany and GSE Working Group APL will jointly or-
ganise and host this event supported by the GUIDE SHARE Europe (GSE) 
organisation. 

The vendors of APL and array processing systems as well as array-ori-
ented application software and their user groups will be invited to join the 
conference as sponsors, exhibitors, presenters and participants. Dyalog ‘10 
is already scheduled for taking place integrated into APL2010 and the con-
ference will be the only common meeting of GSE Working Group APL and 
APL Germany in 2010. 

The program committee headed by Dieter Kilsch and Axel Holzmueller is 
organising the conference program and its publications. A call for papers 
will be sent out within a few days and the conference website is being cre-
ated. 

The conference will give you the opportunity to attend many interesting 
talks and to find interesting discussions with other participants. But Berlin is 
as well an excellent travel destination - as political and cultural capital of 
Germany – Land of Ideas!

Please reserve this date in your diary. The invitation to register will be sent 
out soon.

Could you please confirm by replying to interest@APL-germany.de that you 
are interested in the conference and would like to receive the registration 
documents. Please forward this information to everybody who might be in-
terested!

We are looking forward to welcoming you next year in Berlin at APL2010!

Gerald Dittrich Reiner Nussbaum 

Chairman Vice Chairman
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